
  

 

  

Brazilian Pepper Busting 

Thursday, April 9, 2015 

8am 

Meeting Location:  North Entrance of Island Estates 
  

Ann Bulter and her team with the Scenic & Historic A1A Coastal Byway 
Committee (Friends of A1A) will be volunteering their efforts to 
eradicate Brazilian Pepper plants along A1A adjacent to the Island 
Estates north entrance and the Hammock Dunes South Entrance Gate.  
This will be the last volunteer day this Spring.  Hammock Dunes 
property owners are welcome to join the Committee…volunteers are 
needed and appreciated.  They will work starting at 8am.  You will need 
to wear long pants, long sleeved shirt, gloves, eye protection, 
sunscreen, and/or bug spray. Be sure to bring plenty of fluids for 
hydration.  Bring loppers if you have them.  If you don’t have some of 
these items, no problem…some of the volunteers will have extra.  If you 
would like to just watch and learn more about invasive plants, you are 
welcome to attend the work party.  Hope you can join! 
  

Questions, contact Ann Butler, annbutler110@cfl.rr.com 
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